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Hello, I strongly oppose thos bill. This will do absolutely nothing to curb gun violence. 

It will however put undue financial hardship on law abiding citizens. The black market 

cares not what laws you make. The criminals will always find a way. The United 

States constitution states " the right to bear arms shall not be infringed" however that 

is exactly what this state is trying to do. The focus should be on teaching our youth 

about proper firearms traning and use. I moved to this beautiful state as a teen from 

Wyoming. In grade school, we took hunters safety courses. We learned about gun 

safety and proper handling. In my opinion, this state is going in the wrong direction. If 

we wanted to live in California,  then we would move there. Please stop following 

California's lead. California is a laughing stock of the US, and Oregon will be soon 

behind at this rate. Please bring common sense back to Oregon, and eliminate the 

unrealistic bills like this one. 


